

March 25, 2021

Dear Parents and Families:

At this point in time, there are no major updates to KLC's operational plan for the week of March 29. We are continuing with operating in-person four days per week and Wednesday is a fully remote day. KLC will dismiss at 1pm on Thursday, 4/1 and will be closed next Friday, 4/2 for the start of Spring Break. The attached calendar notes the updated dismissal schedule for Thursday, 4/1.

There is one significant procedural change which will go into effect on Monday, March 29. As a result of our region moving back into "High" COVID-19 activity based on the state's CALI report today, we will resume the use of a 14 day quarantine period in instances of a positive test result or close contact with someone who has tested positive. Please see the attached updated quarantine guidance for more detail.

Looking Ahead:

As a reminder, if your child(ren) travel(s) outside of the immediate region (NJ, NY, CT, PA, DE) during spring break, Kingsway is requiring a ten-day quarantine following your return to New Jersey in accordance with state of New Jersey guidance. The only exception to this is for individuals who have recovered from COVID-19 in the last three months. Thank you for your honesty and understanding with this policy as we take steps to keep everyone safe.

We continue to review the NJ DOH CALI Reports, work with the local Department of Health, and monitor state, local, and Kingsway-specific COVID-19 data to make determinations about future programming changes and will communicate any updates to you as soon as possible.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we move forward together to serve our students.

Sincerely.

Rachel Chan

Chief Executive Officer